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Case 13-8 Accounting
for a Loss Contingency
for a Verdict Overturned
on Appeal . M
International (M) and W
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of M, have been
engaged in long-
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Courses. 15-5 Trouble
at the Resort Debt
Evaluation of a debt
restructuring including
troubled debt
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considerations,
modification or
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Case Title Type Subject
2018 Applicable
Courses Number ...
Trueblood Cases at the
AAA Annual Meetings
in Denver The following
is an excerpt from the
AAA Announcements
message, August 2.
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Evade Trueblood Case .
ACTG 493, Accounting
Cases, Research and
Analysis Group Case 1
Memorandum To:
Professor Siyi Li From:
Group 4 Date: July 5,
2016 Subject: eVade
Pays Up (Deloitte
Trueblood Case 14-07)
I. Case Description and
Key Facts eVade is an
online retailer that
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Google Answers:
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